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PERSISTENT SYSTEMS CONTRIBUTING RS. 25 CRORES 
($3.3M) IN SUPPORT OF COVID-19 EFFORTS GLOBALLY 
Pune, India and Santa Clara, US — April 03, 2020: 

COVID-19 is now a global humanitarian challenge that is impacting every facet of our lives - from our health, to 
the economy, to the ways we engage as a society at large. And it is only through the collaboration and ingenuity 
across both public and private sectors that this challenge will be addressed and its impact mitigated. 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, Chairman of Board, Anand Deshpande and CEO, Chris O’Connor 
jointly announced that Persistent Systems is donating Rs. 25 Crores ($3.3M) to support various aspects of the 
global response. 

Quote from Dr. Anand Deshpande, Chairman and Managing Director, Persistent Systems 

“The effect of COVID-19 on our global and local communities is profound and it will have a lasting impact. In this 
unprecedented time of need, we at Persistent must step-up, alongside many leaders from across industries and 
governments, to address the challenge, search for treatments/vaccines as well as support victims, their families 
and local communities. We are truly in this together.” 

About Persistent Systems 

Persistent Systems (BSE & NSE: PERSISTENT) is a global solutions company delivering digital business 
acceleration, enterprise modernization and digital product engineering for businesses across all industries and 
geographies. 

www.persistent.com 

Forward-looking and Cautionary Statements 

For risks and uncertainties relating to forward-looking statements, please visit www.persistent.com/FLCS 
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